
Don’t forget to order your hot lunch 
online!

● March 28- Sweet and Sour 
Meatballs With rice

● April 11 - Pizza
● April 25 - Chubb Eats

April 2,  2024

Bowden Grandview 
School

What’s Happening:

Thursday, April 4
● Elementary 

Talent Show @ 
1:00pm

Please join us in welcoming Mr. Deen Lockhat on his appointment 
as Principal of Bowden Grandview School effective the 2024-25 
school year.  

For the past six years, Deen has served CESD as Vice-Principal of 
Penhold Crossing Secondary School.  In addition to developing 
strong relationships with our students, staff, parents and 
community, Deen has been instrumental in focusing on academic 
success for all students. Deen originally joined the Chinook's Edge 
team in 2012 when he started teaching at Innisfail High.  Over the 
past twelve years, he has served as a teacher, coach, mentor, and 
leader in different roles in our schools. Prior to joining Chinook's 
Edge, Deen taught math and science at West Central High School 
in Rocky Mountain House.

Welcome to the BGS Learning Community, Deen!

We want to congratulate Ms. Tracy Dreher on her upcoming retirement at the end of this 
school year. Tracy has been a teacher at Bowden Grandview for many years. She is a 
skilled and masterful teacher and her contributions to our school are numerous. She has 
been instrumental in our grade 6 leadership program which has a huge impact on her 
students and our school. Tracy has also taken her class to camp each year and given 
them that important life experience.   We thank her for everything she has done to make 
our school a better place. We will miss you Ms. Dreher.



Parent Survey

Spring 2024

As vital partners in your child’s education, we believe the parent voice 

is extremely important. We would like to invite you to give us your 

thoughts on how we are doing at Bowden Grandview School through 

our annual (5 minute) Parent Survey. We are interested in our 

parents' perception of areas we are doing well in and those that need 

more work. We will use this data to plan for the remainder of this 

year and next year. The data we got from last year’s survey was very 

helpful in guiding our planning this year.  If possible, please complete 

the survey at your earliest convenience as it will only be open for a 

limited time period.

Please refer to the email sent to you on March 15th for a link to our 

survey.

Thank you in advance for your time and feedback!

Bowden Grandview Staff



Thank you to the Bowden Lions Club for sponsoring 
the jellybean contest. Students had to guess the 

amount of jellybeans in the jar.

Thank you for your support in our 
Usborne Book Fair. Our library 

received $160.00 in books!

The grade 1/2 took a big leap into some STEM 
learning related to materials and structures with the 
Scientists in School virtual program! The students 

were engaged in creating shelters and bridges for their 
animals. Fun!



Our annual cake walk was a huge success! We raised 
$162.25 for The Mustard Seed and the students enjoyed 
some delicious treats! Thank you to everyone for your 
generous donations.



Students in grade 11 took part 
in an "Easter Egg hunt" last 
week. Fun was had by all. 

Congrats to Ms. Severtson for 
winning the Easter basket! 





Playschool Fundraiser

Please contact Ashley Willert at 403-506-2967 for more information 














